BANK INDONE SIA

DEFUTI GUBERNUR

No. Se4DpG/D5M lakarta, December 7, 2006

Mr. Robert W. Edwards, Director
Statistics Department
International Manetary Fund
Washington, 0.C. 20431, USA

Re: Commaents on 1993 SNA Updating: Distinction Between Government
Emolas Ronsion St  Social Sectit ¢

Dear M. Edwards,

With refer to your letter dated Novemnber 15, 2006, we would like to convey
our agreement to the proposal preparec Dy the Eurostal-ECB Task Force To
accommaodate cases n which it is not feasible 1o make a dstuncton between
government employee pension schemes and social security schemes. However, for
your information, cur agreement 1o the proposal is not based on the consideration of
practices in Indonesia, since a soctal securlly scheme does not exst in Indanesia.

As your advice, we have also emailed ths letter to gna@un.org and 1o Mr,
Herman Smith (smith338un.org).

It could Be scknowledged that Bank Indonesia has been apprecated of being
involved in the program of updating the 1993 SNA.

| look forward to hearing its continuous progress.

Sinceraly youwrs,

DEPUTY GOVERNOR
BANK INDONESIA
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